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VPD Report Number:  18-107038      Date/Time Occurred: 12/8/18 0015 hours 

Type of Incident: Carjacking 

 

Location: 600 block N. Bridge St 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

       

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unk        No     

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On 12/8/18 at 0015 hours, officers were dispatched to the 600 block of N. Bridge St in regards to a 

carjacking that had just occurred. Upon arrival, it was determined that an unknown suspect had approached the victim 

as they were parking their vehicle. The suspect demanded that the victim get out of the vehicle or they would be shot. 

The victim complied and the suspect stole the vehicle and fled. No weapon was ever seen and no injuries were 

reported. With the help of OnStar and the Tulare Police Department, the vehicle was later located abandoned in the 

city of Tulare. The vehicle was returned to the victim. The case will be forwarded to the Violent Crimes Unit for 

follow-up investigation. Anyone with information is urged to call the Anonymous Tip Line at (559) 713-4738.  

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Patrol Supervisor:  Sgt. M. Verissimo, S36 
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